12/4/2014 5:45:51 PM
Fwd: DOT

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: bhavna vasudeva < >

Date: Thu, Dec 4, 2014 at 11:43 AM

Subject: DOT

To: Katherine Veldran < >

Cc: Bill Mcdaniels Automotive < >

Dear Katherine,

Please contact Bill Mc Daniels cc here regarding his controlled access point issue on Farrow Rd. Bill
is planning to build a Porsche Dealership on the property with aprox 10 cars a day in and out daily.
He just wants to be able to enter and exit making a right turn. The land was sold to him with no
easements or restrictions. There is not usually a controlled access point 0 a 2 lane road such as this.
The alternatives are cost prohibitive so he would like some help to address the issue.

He would appreciate your help in this matter, contact info is below.
Regards,
Bhavna Vasudeva

Bill McDaniels
McDaniels Porsche
6409 Two Notch Rd
Columbia, SC 29223
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